Statement on our earlier announcement,

15 August 2020

News story

Regarding Ofqual’s earlier statement of 15 August 2020.

Earlier today we published information about mock exam results in appeals.
This policy is being reviewed by the Ofqual Board and further information
will be published in due course.
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